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Brothers, 
 Meeting called to order 7:30 May 10th by Grand Knight preceded by Rosary led by 
Jack Miller. Brothers Frank Peduto, Jay Schmidt and I met to discuss the slate of 
officers for the fraternal year 2021-2022. The slate will be nominated and elected at our 
meeting on June 14th.The meeting will be in Schoppol Hall, and will also be zoomed at 
the same time. It has been 15 months since our last regular meeting when all could be 
present due to COVID restrictions, and as usual the meeting will begin at 7:15 with 
Rosary. It would be great if we could all be present, and I ask that you do your best to 
be present. 
   As previously mentioned, I met with Brother George Shaheen and Deacon Rick 
Cessar regarding a future merger of our Council with St Sebastians Council. Since both 
Councils are growing and active, it was agreed that there is no reason to merge, and 
both will move forward independently, as we have for the past several years. It was 
decided that 3 members of each Council will be selected to be in attendance at each 
other’s meeting, in the future, to be aware of activities that could benefit each other in a 
collaborative effort. I will discuss this further at our June Meeting. 
   I mentioned that the Parish Spirit refill team was having a Rosary and a special 
presentation by Father Scott Seethaler at Saint Teresa Parish at 7:00pm on Thursday 
May 13th. All are welcome. 
   Frank Peduto mentioned that an up-to-date membership directory is available and  
 this was E-mailed to all brother Knights. 
   Reports were given on our lawn cutting, membership, Bishops Project and Rosary 
and all are proceeding as normally as possible. 
   There were 3 fund raising activities discussed since we are slowly reaching a time 
when such necessary activities are possible. 
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   They are....... 1 Andrea Bocelli Concert. 
                         2Gift card Promotion 
                         3 Night at the races (with Holy Cross Academy) 
    Much more will be presented at our June Meeting. 
   It was Presented, and second, that Council will purchase 4 tickets for the Andrea 
Bocelli Concert, and also that we would purchase 30 pink ribbons for the PRO-LIFE 
student for life Group. This will also be reviewed at the June meeting. 
 
    Fraternally, 
 
   Jay Kerr 
   Grand Knight 
 
                                   UPCOMING MEETING SCHEDULE  
The June Business meeting will be on Monday, May 14th in Schoppol Hall (there is 
more room if social distancing is still necessary and masks are required if you 
are not vaccinated). The Rosary will be at 7:15 with the meeting beginning at 7:30. 
If possible, come and join in the meeting or log on on ZOOM and keep up to date 
on your Councils activities.  
 
                                                       
 MAY BIRTHDAYS                                                                                      
  
May 17 – Gilbert Gaugler 

May 17 – Michael Nuhfer, Jr. 
May 19 – Robert Dzialowski 
May 19 – Martin Reagan 
May 23 – Dan Otte 
May 27 – Carl Dozzi 
May 28 – Frank Peduto 
May 29 – Rev. Michael Maronowski 
May 30 – Deacon David Witter 
                                                                                                                 


